
Nonprofit Board Certificate Program 
Board service: Be prepared! 

JUNE 7, 2014 
9:30 A.M.-1:00 P.M. 
BROWN COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY, 
LOWER LEVEL 
COST: $15.00 

With special arrangements from the Bloomington 
Volunteer Network, we are bringing 
Bloomington’s Board Certificate Program to 
Brown County! 

Conducted by Dr. Al Lyons (from IU’s nonprofit 
faculty at SPEA), the developer of Bloomington’s 
Board Service program. 

Learn How To: 

 Meet Your Expectations to 
Make a Difference as a 
Nonprofit Board Member 

 Protect Your Legal Rights 
 Ask the right questions 

before accepting a board 
appointment 

 Comply with Regulations 
and Protect Your 
Organization’s Legal 
Rights 

 Read, Understand, and 
Evaluate Nonprofit 
Financial Reports 

 Approach the Need to 
Fundraise 

 Use the Latest Info from 
Indiana University for 
Maximum Impact of Your 
Nonprofit! 

Mail payment to: 
Brown County Humane Society, Inc. 
PO Box 746, Nashville, IN 47448 

Questions? 
 Contact Julie Ness at (317) 491-2998 or 
Julie@nesscpa.com

Register online: 
http://www.bchumane.org/board-service-
program/
Register by phone: (317) 491-2998 

Is Your Board Prepared for the 21st Century? 
Strengthen the Heart of Your Organization! 

Get Answers to YOUR Questions! 

Who should attend? 

 Experienced Nonprofit Board members looking to 
improve their effectiveness 

 New members of a Nonprofit Board 
 Anyone who might want to serve on a nonprofit 

board in the future – and wants to be prepared 

The members of The Brown County Humane Society Board of 
Directors are pleased to participate in this successful program and 
invite you to join them on June 7th. 


